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BeammWave launches Next Generation of its Advanced 
Development Platform (ADP1)
With the first generation well received, BeammWave is now launching the next generation of its 
Advanced Development Platform (ADP1).

Since its launch in late 2023, ADP1 has proven to be an extremely powerful tool for both customers 
as well as for BeammWave’s internal roadmap. The new release enables both existing and new 
customers to explore more advanced use cases, benefit from increased automation, enjoy higher 
flexibility, and get even better user experience.

This release reflects customer needs and enables advanced testing of use cases that cannot be 
performed at all using analog beamforming.

The new release does not require any new hardware but allows for hardware extensions that further 
extend the platform’s capabilities.

“This release allows our customers to move significantly closer to their product ambitions”, says Per-
Olof Brandt, CTO at BeammWave.

Sign up for BeammWave's newsletter at:
BeammWave Newsletter

Follow us on
LinkedIn

For further information, please contact:
Stefan Svedberg, CEO
+46 (0) 10 641 45 85
info@beammwave.com

About Us
BeammWave AB are experts in communication solutions for frequencies over 24GHz. The company 
is building a solution intended for 5G and 6G, in the form of a radio chip with antenna and associated 
algorithms. The company's approach with digital beamforming is unique and patented, with the aim 
of delivering a solution with higher performance at a lower cost. The company's Class B shares 
(BEAMMW B) are listed on the Nasdaq First North Growth Market in Stockholm. Certified Adviser is 
Redeye AB.
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